
My name is Joshua Velázquez, and I’m a professional musician based in Madison. I’m 
writing to express my full support for The Red Rooster and its continued operation. 

 

The Red Rooster is more than just a venue—it’s a community space, a creative hub, and 
one of the few places in Madison that consistently uplifts local artists and musicians. As a 
performer, I’ve experienced firsthand how responsibly and passionately this establishment 
is run. The environment is welcoming, respectful, and deeply rooted in building something 
positive for this city. 

 

What happened last December was a tragic and isolated incident, and I truly believe it 
does not reflect the heart and soul of what the Red Rooster represents. The owner is clearly 
taking accountability and is actively working to move forward with integrity and renewed 
commitment. 

 

Please don’t let one moment overshadow years of service, culture, and community. The 
Red Rooster is a vital part of Madison’s music scene, and losing it would leave a void for so 
many of us—artists and audience alike. 

 

I strongly urge you to renew both the liquor and entertainment licenses. Let’s give the Red 
Rooster a chance to keep doing what it does best—bringing people together through music, 
creativity, and connection. 

 

Sincerely, 

Joshua Velázquez 

Musician – Madison, WI 

 


